
9/30/2009
Howard H. Leach, Jr., Historian

IEEE North Jersey Section

11 Beech Drive

Morris Plains, NJ 07950
Re:  IEEE Milestone for the Invention of the first practical photovoltaic solar cell
Dear Howard,

Thank you for your offer to have the IEEE North Jersey Section sponsor an IEEE Milestone plaque and dedication ceremony for the invention of the first practical photovoltaic solar cell at Murray Hill, NJ.
We have reviewed the IEEE History Center, Milestones Introduction, as well as the submission and evaluation process shown at: http://www.ieee.org/web/aboutus/history_center/milestones_intro.html .
We understand that if the proposal is accepted by the IEEE History Center, that the approximate $700.00 cost of the plaque will be the responsibility of the Section. If approved, we agree to mount or display the IEEE Milestone plaque recognizing the invention of the first practical photovoltaic solar cell in the ‘Hall of Innovations’ where it will be viewable by employees and the public.  
We also agree to co-host a suitable dedication ceremony including representatives of the IEEE Headquarters, History Center, and Section at or near the site of where the plaque is or is to be mounted or displayed. The event may also be publicized by entities of the IEEE. 
Very truly yours, 

Thomas

Thomas J. McCarthy

Alcatel-Lucent Corporate Communications 

Bell Labs Communications 

thomasmc@alcatel-lucent.com 

908-582-7190 (office) 

609-468-4051 (cell) 
